
 

Dear Dr.  

I have found a great opportunity to attend the IR Residency Practicum (IRP) 2025 hosted by the Society of 
Interventional Radiology (SIR) happening June 5–7 at the Palmer House Hilton Hotel in Chicago. I’m very 
interested in this opportunity as it would benefit my career development.  

SIR is an organization dedicated to providing interventional radiologists with critical resources that foster 
career development and practice success. The IRP 2024 event prepares residents with the most current 
and impactful training as they begin to prepare for their first years of practice in IR. This is a chance for me 
to network with other IR residents and learn a diverse range of topics from experts. I would like to attend 
this event, as it would allow me to gain valuable insights into the best IR practices and advance my 
professional career.  

IRP is a great investment because the program:  
• Addresses the broad spectrum of modern IR practice from the medical management of PAD 

patients to the appropriate evaluation and treatment of interventional oncology patient; 
• Explains how to set up and maintain an IR clinic and manage the competition; 
• Discusses the latest data about the endovascular management of various IR treatments;  
• Provides business tools and resources that will be helpful in the first few years of practice;  
• Hosts peer discussions that encourage critical thinking across various backgrounds. 

Attending this event will deepen the knowledge I acquired in training and allow me to enter my career with 
a strong network of IR experts and colleagues. After the event, I plan to provide a summary of lessons 
learned and offer new ideas that will benefit our program and organization. Here is the educational 
program of the conference.  

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and I appreciate your consideration and support. 
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